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After looking at all possible options Clarkson Public Schools has finished up our planning for the use of 
ESSERS III funds.  In the decision making process we looked at many possible options to see how the funding 
could can not only keep our students safe but help all students across the board educationally. 
 
At this time we have decided to add additional staff member starting in the 2022-23 school year.  By adding an 
this additional staff member we will be able to not only split some of our larger classes to provide a safer 
classroom by spreading out students but also creating a smaller class size to help create a better teacher/student 
ratio and improve student learning. 
 
 
 
Rich Lemburg, Superintendent 
Clarkson Public Schools 
 


